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I oppose HB2006 

There should not be a limit to the amount a legislator can write or introduce. There 

are many concerns that constitute and legislator has for betterment to our fine state. 

There should be more limits on what a governor submits. Each of the governor’s bills 

should be hosted by a Senator or Representative. Bills introduced for studies should 

be for a goal in mind, be stated a purpose, .  

 

Vote “NO” on HB2006 

 


